

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mr Matthew Clark Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook-academy.org Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk



10th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

We have arranged for the children in YR. Y1 and Y2 to have a pantomime performance of 'It's a boy' in school, as a Christmas treat. This will be on Thursday 7^{th} December, during school time.

The pantomimes in the past have always been very exciting for the children and are thoroughly enjoyed by all.

This event will be subsidised by the Friends of Eastbrook but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child to cover the balance of the cost. This amount may be paid on Parent Pay.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Clark

Headteacher



